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This Addendum forms part of the original document marked RFP #17-15 DESIGN
ENGINEERING SERVICES, GREENLAND WELL REPLACEMENT AND
DESIGN

The following information answers questions directed to the City following the Pre-
Proposal meeting for RFP#17-15:

Q: Does the City have a well construction diagram for the existing Greenland well that
can be provided?

A: Well information is available as part of this addendum – see attached.

Q: Does the 24” diameter well describe in the request for proposal refer to the initial
casing boring diameter or the final well diameter? (24” x 16”) or (36” x 24”)

A: It is our understanding the original well was 36” x 24” (drilled in 1949) and that a 24”
x 16” was inserted into that well in 1966.

The Mandatory Pre-Proposal sign in sheet is attached.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a
bidder to disqualification.
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